
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3282 CLY  
09 June 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parent,   
                                                                          

Year 11 Study Leave 

 
I am writing to inform you of our plan to support Year 11 students through the final weeks of the 
examination season. We are incredibly proud of the diligent approach Year 11 have taken up to this point 
and we look forward to fully supporting them through the final two weeks of pre-exam revision and final 
examinations.   
 
On Friday morning Year 11 will sit their GCSE English Language exam.  Following the English examination, 
the students will complete either preparation for the Mathematics or Physical Education examination, 
depending on their priority - this session will take place during period 3.    
 
At the end of Lesson 3, (at 12.10pm) students who are not doing the GCSE PE exam will leave site with the 
expectation that they are going home to revise.  If your child is in receipt of free school meals they will have 
the opportunity to pick up a grab bag for lunch should they wish to do so.  
 
Students who have GCSE PE exam on Friday afternoon will need to stay in school.  After their examination, 
they will have a preparation session for their GCSE mathematics examination.  Students will leave school as 
normal at 3.15pm.   
 
From Monday 13th – Thursday 23rd June we expect students to attend school for all their pre-exam revision 
sessions and remaining exams – this is compulsory. Students need to wear full school uniform and sign in 
and out at reception.    
 
Students will be issued with a timetable on Friday morning which will show the full overview of exams and 
pre-exam revision sessions. I encourage you to go through this document with your child to ensure they 
can identify the exams and revision sessions which are pertinent to their qualifications.  
  
Yours faithfully, 

 

C Lyons 

  

Mr Lyons 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


